

National Office Government, Executive and Ministerial Services 45-47 Pipitea St Thorndon PO Box 1666 Wellington New Zealand

Phone: 04 463 8000 Fax: 04 463 8001 www.minedu.govt.nz

File: 914700

7 APR 2015

Eric Miao fyi-request-2562ebc4f947@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Miao

Thank you for your email of 9 March 2015 requesting:

How many students (local and international) enrolled in the secondary and tertiary sector failed to complete (withdrew) or failed to pass their courses in the 2013/2014 academic years?

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

The consultations necessary to make decisions on your request are such that a proper response to this request cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit of 8 April 2015.

For this reason I am extending the time limit for replying to your request by 10 working days to 22 April 2015, in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. We will try to respond sooner than this date if possible.

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision.

Thank you again for your email.

Yours sincerely

Susan Dey

Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services